
 

 

Schools are busily working on finalizing student master schedules and teacher 

assignments for the 2020-2021 school year. Student schedules will be available 

in FOCUS starting Monday, August 17 in preparation for the first day of school 

on Monday, August 24. 

 

As of right now, your child’s schedule will be built based on your most recent 

selection for how they will return to school this year. If you never made a 

selection, your child will be enrolled in face-to-face instruction.  

 

If you need to change your selection, you can contact your child’s school starting 

Monday, September 14 to begin the process. The change will take at least a week 

to be made. Schools are unable to make any further changes at this time in order 

to complete student schedules in time for them to be ready on August 17th. 
 

 


